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Western Sahara: Minister of Health Received By His Cuban Counterpart

27/04/2015

The Saharawi Minister of Health, Mohamed Lamin Daddi was received Thursday by his Cuban counterpart Roberto
Morales Ojeda, on the occasion of the participation in the 2nd International Convention of Health in Cuba 2015,
held in Havana from April 20 to 24.

During the meeting, the two ministers discussed various issues of common interest, especially cooperation
agreements signed between the Saharawi Republic and Cuba in the field of health.

The Saharawi Minister took the opportunity to express thanks of the Saharawi people and government of the SADR
to the courageous Cuban people and government for their solidarity and historical position in support of the
legitimate struggle of the Saharawi people for freedom and independence.

For his part, the Cuban minister reiterated the firm position of his country's support to the Saharawi Republic,
reaffirming the commitment of Cuba to continue its cooperation with the SADR in several areas, including health.

The meeting was attended by the Saharawi Ambassador to Cuba Malainin Etgana and Dr. Moustapha Moulay
Ahmed, Director at the National Hospital.

The event of the International Convention Health in Cuba 2015 saw the participation of over one hundred twenty
ministers of health and personalities, as well as more than a thousand delegates.
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